
 

    

April 2, 2020 

Covid-19 Update 
Cerebral Palsy Alberta has made the difficult decision to suspend all programs in Edmonton and 
Calgary effective immediately, to protect the health and safety of our clients, volunteers and staff, 
as they are our number one priority. 
 
Our offices will be closed to the public as of Friday, March 13, 2020, until further notice. Please 
note, our staff will remain available to answer any emails or phone calls but will not be attending 
any community meetings or presentations and will continue to keep you up to date of any 
changes.   
 
The CPAA is introducing our new Health & Wellness programs that you can participate in…Virtually 
anywhere!  We will be featuring FREE classes for Music, Art, Yoga, Fitness and Cooking as well as 
Parent Support Groups and Social Meet-up Groups for any age.  Additionally, we have an extensive 
library of resources outlined on our website to help navigate you through these difficult times. 
 
Donation bins for our clothing/bottle recycling program are still open and are being serviced 
regularly.  The Signal Hill, Castleridge & 130th Avenue Attended Donation Stations are also open 
Saturdays & Sundays from 11am – 3pm and you can call 1-888-477-8030 if you would like your 
donation collected via our Home Pick-up service.  
 
We are monitoring the situation closely and following the guidance of the Government of Alberta 
and Alberta Health Services. Please be assured, CPAA’s priority is to help protect the health and 
safety of its community and do our part in assisting in the prevention of spreading this virus.  
 

Thank you for your understanding. 
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